
Sierra Davis 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Zach, 

Ben Tessone <bentessone@mac.com> 
Tuesday, March 14, 2017 3:58 PM 
Zach Dahl; Sierra Davis 

Karin Tessone; Guille Castaneda 
Fwd: 5350 Arboretum Dr. 

Following the email I have forwarded you earlier today, I am now forwarding also the email from Mrs. 
Hill ( 467 Deodara Dr. - the house to our back), as l assume Sierra did not have a chance to review this email as 
well since she is out sick. 

I would appreciate if this email can be added to the other materials I have sent earlier today and be shared with 
the Design Review Commission members in advance of tomorrow's meeting. 

Regards, Ben Tessone 

From: Frances Hills <franmhills@gmail.com> 
Date: March 14, 2017 at 3:45:29 PM PDT 
To: Sierra Davis <sdavis@losaltosca.gov>, ktessone@me.com 
Subject: 5350 Arboretum Dr. 

Dear Ms. Davis, 

Following our meeting and my review of the proposed plans for the new house in 5350 Arboretum Dr., 
L met on Friday with Karin Tessone and shared with her my concerns with regards to the privacy 
aspects of the proposed design. Karin agreed to remove the planned deck at the end of the pool (next to 
the fence between our lots) and add two or three trees in addition to the two trees currently in that area 
(that will not be relocated). 

This proposed solution address the concerns I have expressed with regards to privacy and I now support 
the approval of the proposed design with the change above. 

Sincerely, 
Frances Hill 
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